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Comments for Public Posting: 1 would like to voice my strong disapproval for the proposed
"one-way westbound between Moreno Dr. and Kenilworth Ave."
proposal. Taking that route away from residents will result in
EVEN MORE TRAFFIC on the already terminally congested
Hyperion and Rowena Ave, which suffers from horrific, unsafe
conditions at the Hyperion/Griffith Park intersection during rush
hour. Please reconsider. This proposal will not help, it will only
add cars to an already unsafe thoroughfare.



